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Drifter’s officers serving for 2012-2013 snowmobile season:
President: Mark Bombinski
Vice President: Keith Rushford
Treasurer: Ken Romberg
Trail Boss: Kirk Ecklund
Board Members: Jeremy Probst & Tim Keller
Secretary: Lisa Bombinski

BACKWARDS RAFFLE IS ON OCTOBER 13TH!!

GET YOUR TICKETS!! * SELL YOUR TICKETS!!

NEXT MEETING: Thursday, October 11" at 7:30 P.M. in the Winncrest Banquet Hall at Headliners Bar &
Grill, 2788 Towne Court, Neenah. We would like all members and friends to attend and enjoy the fun!!
We have trail twister prizes to give away!!

0 20 members attended the Sept 12" meeting

PLEASE WELCOME OUR NEW MEMBER! — Greg Ebel

Backwards Raffle: The raffle is coming up soon! It is on October 13th in the Winncrest Banquet Hall at
Headliners Bar & Grill from 5:30-10:00p.m. If you have tickets please do your best to get them all sold!!
Please turn in your sold tickets & money to Mark Bombinski ASAP so he can record the information. If
you don’t think you can sell all the tickets you have, turn them into Mark so someone else can sell them.
Please contact Mark at mlekk@new.rr.com if you need more tickets or need to turn them in — or Lisa
Bombinski (respond to this e-mail).

We need volunteers to help out at this event so please come to the Oct 11" meeting for more info!
0 We will meet on October 13", 9:00am, at Headliners to start setting up for this event.

Donations: We hope to raffle off donations again this year depending on how many donations we
receive. Please bring all donations to the Oct 11" meeting!

Landowners Appreciation: In appreciation to the landowners they will have the opportunity to enjoy
the backwards raffle event or their choice of a gift certificate from one of our Commercial Sponsors.

Drifters Snowmobile Safety Course 2012: The snowmobile safety course will be held inside the Winncrest
Banquet Hall located at the Headliners Bar & Grill in Neenah on December 5, 5:30-8:30pm and December 8,
8:30am-2:30pm. A total of 25 will be allowed to attend this course. Jeremy will post on our website.

Trail Marking: The annual Trail Marking will be Saturday, November 10th, weather permitting. Meet at
8:00am @ Schierland’s shed, located on the corner of Fairview Rd and Highway M, west of Neenah. This is a
great opportunity to learn about our trail system, earn points and get some exercise.

Christmas Party: The Christmas Party is on Friday, December 7th. If you have any suggestions as to
where to have our Christmas party this year, please email, call, or bring ideas to the Oct meeting. Your
idea must accommodate seating of 50 people. Also bring the menu options/prices with you. The club
will vote on the location at the October meeting.



< Membership Renewals: If you haven’t done so already, please remember to renew your membership.
PLEASE INCLUDE A FORM WHEN PAYING. Please include any changes to your address, email, etc.
Membership dues need to be paid no later than the December 13" meeting.
0 There will be a $50 prize drawing at the Dec meeting for all members who have paid their
membership dues by the December meeting.

% Alliance Meetings: The first meeting is on September 25" at Oshkosh Lanes, 7:30pm. These meetings
are held the 4" Tuesday of the month (Sept 2012 through May 2013). Jim Anschutz is the new Vice
President of the Alliance Club.

<+ A special thank you to Kevin Buss for making 4 new tall tables for the club! These will come in handy
at our events, etc.

October 6™ Meeting - Items for discussion:
Finalize Backwards Raffle

Finalize location of Christmas Party
Christmas Giving

Poker Run- volunteers, etc.

Safety Course update
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Mark your calendars for the upcoming club meetings:
» October 11th

> November 8th
> December 13th

GET YOUR TICKETS * SELL YOUR TICKETS!!!!!!!

ASK FOR DONATIONS!

See membership form below...
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DRIFTERS SNOWMOBILE CLUB MEMBERSHIP FORM
2012-2013 Season

Ask a friend to join the club or hand it to someone you meet on the trails who doesn’t belong to a club. For club

correspondence, e-mail will save time and money on postage and printing. Please indicate on your form email address
for club correspondence. Please submit a form in order to help us keep the membership rolls current and accurate.

Name(s)

Mailing Address:

Home phone: Cell: Email:

$25 Family: $20 Single: Selectone:  New Member __ Renewal ___

Recruited by:

Club membership fee includes the magazine Wisconsin Snowmobile News, and membership benefits in Association of
Wisconsin Snowmobile Clubs (AWSC). AWSC is the statewide organization supporting Wisconsin snowmobilers’
interests, including county and state legislative activities. Return completed form with membership fee to: Drifters, PO
Box 641, Neenah, WI 54957-0641 or bring to a meeting. The Drifters meet every 2nd Thursday of the month (Sept,
2012-May, 2013) in the Winncrest Banquet Hall at Headliners Bar & Grill, Neenah (Winchester Road Il) at 7:30 PM.
*AWSC full benefits will begin when the AWSC receives payment



